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The Willamette River is a treasure and should be protected. I spend many hours 

walking almost daily, enjoying the birds and other wildlife.  I support SB 1589. We 

need to restrict the impact of Towed Water Sports boats to alleviate their negative 

impact to the Willamette River.  

 

Well established riverine biologists have concluded that there are negative impacts 

for the Willamette, from the letter to the Marine Board from NOAA Fisheries, to 

fisheries biologists at OSU and others. The science is well known and clear, and 

does not need to be repeated yet again on the Willamette. The recent study from the 

University of Minnesota also clearly concluded that Towed Water Sports boats are 

NOT like other motor boats and concluded that wake boats need to be at least 500ft 

from shorelines to protect them.  

 

Thank you 


